From: Adam Burke <adam@adamburkelegal.com>

Sent time: 05/15/2020 09:51:00 AM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cec: alexa@hollywooddell.com
Subject: Hollywood Center Development

I am an impacted resident of the development and request that the public comment period be extended.

Adam Burke Legal

www.adamburkelegal.com
O: +1 323.645.7677

M: +1 323.810.1410
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